SELECTIVE SERVICE KANSAS STATE HEADQUARTERS TOPEKA

IN REPLYING ADDRESS ONLY
STATE DIRECTOR OF SELECTIVE SERVICE
AND REFER TO No.

130-8.31-2

August 31, 1944

Mr. F. C. Allen Kansas University Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

Thank you very much for the copy of the Jayhawk Rebounds, No. 10, dated July 26.

I am sure that it is these short paragraphs that are most interesting to the men in the service.

I have endeavored, for a long time, to get the church bulletin cut down to short paragraphs instead of sermons, and in the last few there has been a considerable improvement.

Again may I express to you my appreciation for this news item.

Sincerely,

Assistant State Director

mg

